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From the Business Meeting 
We gave out 42 bags and 10 burials this month. For the year, we have given out 462 layettes and 98 
burials. 
 
The Pfaff Tiptronic sewing machine is in the warehouse. Check with Frances if you are interested in it. 
 
Amy Wilson is going to volunteer for us. She is going to learn to serge. 
 
Gloria Bantekas, one of the founding members of Tiny Stitches and a past president, is leaving to live 
with her daughter in North Carolina. We will miss her. She has a sewing table she would like to give 
away, rather than put it in the trash. Contact her before the end of the month if you are interested. 
Her email is glbantekas@yahoo.com. 
 
Northside Hospital in Forsyth asked if we would be interested I making pillows for cancer patients. We 
agreed we would not do this. 
 
Atlanta Sewing Center will no longer give us a discount on machine repairs and service. The last machine 
we had repaired cost $94. 
 
Northeast Georgia Medical Center has opened a maternity unit in their hospital in Braselton. Susan took 
4 layettes to them. We don’t know how many they will need in the future. Sonya Springer will deliver to 
them. 
 
Leon brought in some quilt tops that his wife had made. Susan will be quilting them. 
 
Carolyn Doyle has been collecting knit and crocheted hats that are too small for our layettes and will 
take them to Gwinnett Medical Center. She had about 60. 
 
This is the last chance for someone to step up and volunteer to serve as secretary for next year. Let 

Susan know if you are interested. (sbrunton.emb@gmail.com) 

Needs for the month 

Sleepers  
Gowns 
Lap-front shirts 
Receiving blankets 
Quilts 
Washcloths 
 

Next Meetings 
Pre-pack- Wednesday, November 2, 9:30  AM at Your Extra Attic, 130 Peachtree Industrial Blvd, Sugar 
Hill. 
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Business meeting – Monday, November 7, 10:15 AM at Atlanta Sewing Center, 1248 Duluth Hwy., 
Duluth 
 


